
March 30, 2023

Holly L. Wolcott
200 N. Spring St, Room 360
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Ms. Wolcott:

In light of the jury’s verdict today finding Councilmember Mark Ridley-Thomas
guilty of felony charges, his office has now become vacant pursuant to Section
207(a) of the Charter of the City of Los Angeles.

Effective immediately I am appointing Heather Hutt as the caretaker for the 10th
Council District office.

I am also instructing the City Clerk's office to place an item on the agenda of the
April 11th City Council meeting for the Council to consider appointing Ms. Hutt,
pursuant to Section 409(a) of the City Charter, to hold the office of Councilmember
for the 10th District for the remainder of the unexpired term.

Very truly yours,

Paul Krekorian
President, Los Angeles City Council

cc: Sharon Tso, Chief Legislative Analyst


